
From:   
Sent: 07 February 2019 14:38 
To:  (Planning HQ) < @scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: SPEEB008 - MIR:Consultation 

 
Hi ,  
 
I meant to pass this onto you. It came in last November and I initially thought it only related to 
confirmation of land ownership.  
 
However, they do make reference to having no objection to the land being included within the next 
LDP.  
 
Therefore, I think it should be considered as a submission. It relates specifically to the housing site in 
Peebles (SPEEB008). 
 
I will catch you on Monday to see what you think. 
 
Thanks 
 

 
 
From:  [mailto: @lawrieandsymington.com]  
Sent: 27 November 2018 12:30 
To:  < @scotborders.gov.uk>;  
< @lawrieandsymington.com> 
Subject: SPEEB008 - MIR:Consultation 

 

FAO  

 

Further to my telephone call, please find attached the map referred to for SPEEB008 the land 

under our ownership is outlined and hashed in red. 

 

To confirm that we have no objection to the land being included in the next development 

plan. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Lawrie & Symington Limited 

Property & Estates Department 

Lanark Agricultural Centre 

Lanark 

ML11 9AX 

Mobile :  

Office :  

Fax :  



Email @lawrieandsymington.com 

Web www.lawrieandsymington.com 

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are intended for the named 

addressee only and may be confidential. Unless you are the named addressee or 

authorised to receive the e-mail of the named addressee you may not disclose, 

use or copy the contents of this e-mail. If you received the e-mail in error, please 

contact the sender immediately and then delete the e-mail. Lawrie & 

Symington does not accept responsibility for this message and any views or 

opinions contained in this e-mail are solely those of the author unless expressly 

stated otherwise. 

 




